
The Friends of Wheatfield Primary School 

 

February 2015 Newsletter 
 
Dear Friends  

 

Now that we are well into 2015, it is time to give you an update on some 

things that have happened so far this year and also to let you know the 

details of some of the events we plan to hold over the next few months.  

Details of events and dates are given below. Please take a few minutes to 

pencil them in your diaries and on calendars!   More details for all these 

great events will be sent out nearer the time. 
 

Event Date 

Cupcake Decorating with Sue from 

teach me sugarcraft 
Friday 6th March 

BIKEIT TBC 

 

 

Clothes Recycling Collection 

 
Thank you to everyone who donated a bag of clothes for our recycling 

collection in January. We made a profit of £120.00. 

 

This is a great amount and a good way to start this year’s fundraising. 

 

Scholastic Book Club 

 
Thank you to everyone who ordered from the last magazine, we made £23.00 

commission. 

 

From May 2014 to January 2015 we have made £214.49 commission for the 

school to use when ordering extra books for the library.  We hope the 

children enjoy reading all the new books. 

 

Many thanks to everyone who has placed an order over the past year. 

 
 

 

 



Valentine’s Disco  
 

This was a great evening, with all the children having lots of fun and showing 

us some great dance moves!  Steve from the Little Disco Company was 

fantastic at keeping everyone entertained. 

 

Thank you to everyone who came and for being very well behaved.  I am sure 

we will be doing another disco some time soon. 

 

We will let you know how much was raised very soon! 

 

 

           Cupcake Decorating         

 
This event is now taking place on Friday 6th March, 7.00pm to 8.30pm with 

Sue from teachmesugarcraft. 

 

Tickets cost £12.00 and this covers all the ingredients you will need to 

decorate, and then take home to eat, 6 cupcakes.  This year it will be Easter 

themed decorating. 

 

Tickets are available now and upto Friday 27th February.  Please send in 

money to purchase a ticket is a sealed envelop marked clearly with your 

child’s name, class, contact no, and how many tickets required. 

 

As we have to give numbers to Sue prior to the event unfortunately we are 

not able to sell tickets on the night. 

 

Accompanied children aged 8+ are very welcome to attend. 

 

Places are limited to 50 so please request your tickets as soon as possible. 

 

Drinks and tuck items will be available to purchase on the night. 

 
 

 

 

 



 

               BIKE IT with Refreshments   

 
This has been a popular event over the last few years so we are hoping to 

run another Bike It/Refreshments event in May. 

 

More details, together with entry forms etc will be sent out after the 

Easter holidays.   
 

 

Easy fundraising 

 
Thank you to everyone who has signed up to raise FREE funds for us via 

easyfundraising when shopping online.  You have helped us to raise almost 

£700.00! 

 

If you have not yet signed up please do so by visiting the easyfundraising 

site at www.easyfundraising.org.uk and selecting Friends of Wheatfield 

Primary School – Bradley Stoke as your cause. 

 

Sign up today and help us raise even more FREE money! 
 

 
 

How can you help your children benefit this year? 
 

We are always looking for your input on any other events you would like to 

see run by the Friends, so please don’t hesitate to speak to any of the 

Friends Committee or send us a note via the school office.   

 

We want to run events that you and your children want to come to and 

support and have lots of fun along the way.   

 

Once again – thank you all in advance for your support 
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